
C-Path’s Data Collaboration Center Seeks Proposals

The Critical Path Institute Data Collaboration Center is seeking proposals for the creation of non-identifiable,
synthetic patient-level EHR datasets. The proposal submission deadline is February 26, 2021.
Please send any questions you have about the RFP to Amanda J. Borens, MS, Executive Director of Data
Science, aborens@c-path.org by February 19, 2021. Include “EHR RFP” in the subject line.
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